

Madame President
Sudan welcomes the delegation of Guinea Bissau to the UPR session, and commends the efforts made since last review to promote and enhance human rights situations, in particular ratification of the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families, and the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities 
Sudan would like to recommend the following:
1- Establish a Nation human rights commission in accordance with the Paris principles. 
2- Continue efforts to combat all forms of violence against women, and step up awareness campaigns to eliminate harmful practises against women, in particular female genital mutilation practices. 

We wish Guinea Bissau every success
I thank you Madam President  
